
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SISC Community Rallies Behind Bacoor Fire Victims 
Las Piñas City, September 28, 2024 - Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) 
demonstrated its commitment to community service by organizing a fire donation campaign to 
aid the victims of the devastating fire that struck Bacoor, Cavite on September 28, 2024. 

In collaboration with the SISC Red Cross Youth, SISC Student Council, and various SISC 
College Organizations, the campaign successfully gathered essential relief items such as 
clothing, food, and hygiene kits. These much-needed supplies were distributed to over 200 
affected families residing in evacuation centers across Bacoor. 

The SISC community rallied together to support the fire victims, showcasing the power of 
collective action. Students, faculty, and staff generously donated items and volunteered their 
time to ensure the success of the campaign. The initiative highlighted the school’s dedication to 
fostering a culture of compassion and empathy among its students. 

By extending a helping hand to those in need, SISC continues to make a positive impact on the 
community and inspire future generations to embrace humanitarian values. 

 


